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SUBJECT: Electronic Signatures on Documents from Delaware

Please contact the Policy Unit if you have any questions regarding these or any other changes at
GEARUP>DCSS Collaboration — Teams>Policy Questions or 602-771-8127
The IV-D PARTNERS should send POLICY inquiries directly to DCSE-POLICYQUESTIONS@azdes.gov

Delaware has a new child support system. One of the features on this new system is the use
of electronic signatures. Many of their intergovernmental documents will contain an electronic
signature for caseworkers, customers, Deputy Attorney General, and electronic notaries.

These signatures are valid and appropriate; please do not return them for an original signature.
Delaware will continue to provide certified copies of court orders along with the UIFSA packets.

DCSS staff are urged to view this information directly on GEARUP and not create a separate personal file.
You will find this Policy FYI on GEARUP via this file path: DOCUMENTS>PPU’S>Policy FYI. Click on the
Policy FYI folder to view a list of Policy FYI notices.
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